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Tuesday 13th September 2022 
 

Amended Hours – From September 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the release of the Department for Education Schools White Paper, I am writing to 
inform you of a change to the Elvington School Day from September 2023. 
 
From the commencement of the academic year 2023-24, Elvington’s school day will be 
amended; please see below: 
 
8:35 am – Parents/carers and children will enter the playground (from either of our entrances).  
This will allow children to spend time together on the playground before the morning bell. 
 
8:40 am – A member of staff will ring the school bell; this will be a signal for the children to enter 
their class line.  Members of staff will be outside to facilitate a smooth handover and assist the 
children into school. 
 
8:45 am – Registration in class 
 
10:15 am – Collective Worship in the hall 
 
10:30 am – Playtime 
 
10:45 am – Children return inside from playtime 
 
12:00 noon – Lunchtime 
 
1:00 pm – Afternoon begins 
 
2:20 pm – 2:35 pm – Afternoon playtime for KS1 only 
 
2:50 pm – Sharing Celebration (Fridays only) 
 
3:15 pm – Home time; teachers lead children out onto the playground and ensure safe handover 
of children. 
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Breakfast Club will continue to operate between 7.45am and 8.45am.  For additional details 
please visit: www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk/parents-carers/extended-school. 
 
I realise that the aforementioned could result in some adjustments for you and your family, 
consequently, I wanted to give you as much notice as possible. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me via email (head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk), if you have any 
questions.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Andrew Buttery 
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